National Aeronautics and
Space Administration
Office of Program

and Institutional Integration

NASA Management Office

180-801
4800 Oak Grove Drive
Pasadena, CA 91109-8099 December 24, 2008

Ms. Christina Walsh

Cleanuprocketdyne.org

and

Mr. William Bowling

ACME Aerospace Cancer Museum of Education
23350 Lake Manor Drive

Chatsworth, California 91311

Dear Ms. Walsh and Mr. Bowling,

NASA would like to thank you for your many offers to host events in your conveniently-
located Museum space in Chatsworth, near the Santa Susana Field Laboratory. We also
thank you for your continued related efforts to help us encourage community involvement in
the important environmental cleanup NASA wants to achieve. Successful cleanup will result
only if we have members of the community actively involved in analysis, characterization
and the selection of remedies.

We particularly appreciate your hosting, at the Museum, NASA’s December 5", 2008,
“Informal Technical Community Meeting” about NASA’s Draft RFI Group 2 Report. We feel
that the dialogue in which we all engaged during that nearly four-hour meeting was
extremely productive. Your Museum space is intimate enough to encourage a forthright
sharing of ideas, yet large enough to accommodate comfortably the community members
along with the speakers, reports, maps and projection equipment. We also appreciate your
follow-up in posting electronic materials regarding our meetings and making available a
hard copy of the voluminous report for local review.

Please contact me at (818) 393-0754 should you have any questions or suggestions for us.
We look forward to continuing to work with you in 2009.
Sincerely,

Ty it

Merrilee Fellows
NASA Manager for Community Involvement for
Environmental Remediation

cC: Allen Elliott, NASA Project Manager, SSFL Environmental Remediation, via email



